
                                             WORKSHOP MEETING 
WALKERTOWN TOWN COUNCIL 

THURSDAY – MARCH 9, 2023 
6:00 P.M. - Town Hall 

 
Present:  Mayor Davis, Council members Vernon Brown, Wesley Hutchins,   
               Peggy Leight, Marilyn Martin, Town Manager Scott Snow and Town  
               Clerk Rusty Sawyer.  
                            
Mayor Davis calls the meeting to order at 6:00 pm and opens with a prayer. 
Doc:   Any additions to the agenda?  NO. 
 
Discussion Items for the March 9, 2023 Meeting 
 
1.  OLD HOLLOW ROAD / WALKERTOWN COMMONS CIRCLE TRAFFIC   
     STUDY REVIEW 
     Scott leads the discussion. 
     Scott:  Davenport has finished the traffic study for this section of Old Hollow  
         Road. The report will be shared with the county at the Public Hearing on  
         3/30 and also with DOT. 
 
2.  FY 2023-2024 BUDGET DISCUSSION  
     Scott leads the budget discussion. 
         We received a budget from the fire department. We are reviewing their  
         request. 
 
3.  WICKENHAM PARK DISCUSSION 
     Scott leads this discussion. 
     Scott: The WLL signups ended March 1. They signed 177 players. 
         Peggy and Wesley met with the little league. 
         The little league will continue to maintain all fields. 
         The town can rent open/unused fields based on availability. 
     Wesley: They were given the chance to go back to the parents and encourage  
         them to help/volunteer in the concession stand. 
 
4.  PROJECT UPDATES 
     Scott leads this discussion. 
 
 
 
     MOTION:   TO ADJOURN WORKSHOP MEETING @ 9:05 
     BY:             PEGGY LEIGHT 
     SECOND:   VERNON BROWN 
     VOTE:        UNANIMOUS 

                       (BROWN, HUTCHINS, LEIGHT, MARTIN) 
 
     Submitted by: Rusty Sawyer, Town Clerk        
                    
     


